## Positive Behaviour for Learning





## Keep hands, feet and objects to self

Our PBL Fortnightly Focus is currently 'Keep hands, feet and objects to self'. All members of our school community deserve come to school feeling safe and respected. Our classes have been learning about personal space, using words to solve problems and how to play safely. They have spoken about feelings and how they wish to feel at school. To express their knowledge they created posters and displays and modelled ways to solve problems using words. The students were consistently able to explain why we need to be safe at school and clearly knew the 3 school rules of being Safe, Respectful and Responsible.

Our youngest learners have been learning, in a variety of age appropriate ways about the importance of keeping our hands, feet and objects to ourselves. Well done to all the Preps.







## 75 Star Reward Time - Week 5

All the students who succeeded in earning 75 Stars, have participated in fun activities to celebrate their excellent effort in learning and behaviour. Our classes across the school could be seen enjoying each other's company and sharing lots of smiles. From outdoor play and dress ups to computer time, drawing, discos and craft, students had a great time together.



We are looking forward to seeing everyone learning and continuing their fantastic behaviour throughout the rest of the Term.









